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1 CALL TO ORDER 

Dr. Charles Cox called the meeting to order.  
 

  

 

DISCUSSION ACTION/RECOMMENDATION FOLLOW-UP 

 
2 PEDIATRIC TRAUMA REGISTRY UPDATES – SETRAC 
 

The group reviewed the data for GSW’s NAT’s and auto peds. 
The following suggestions were made: 
 

• Add injury zip code to GSW report 

• Trend GSW-2016-2018 

• Sort GSW report by Accidental and Assault 
 

A suggestion was made for the group to create a Geospatial zip 
code map per injury, using the current regional data. The goal 
would be to provide a report to congress for possible funding.  
 

 
 
 
The suggested data report revision will be 
provided at the next data registry meeting 
for approval. Ms. Kat Samuel will work 
with CDM to make the requested 
revisions to the pediatric data reports.  
 
 
Mr. Allen Sims will work with SETRAC to 
create a map. The goal is to have this 
done by the April 2019 meeting.  

 
 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting.  

 
3 PEDIATRIC CLINICAL UPDATES 

 
No Clinical Updates 

 
 
 
No action items or recommendations  
 
 

 
 
 
Standing. 
 

 
4 OLD BUSINESS 
 

Regional Trauma Plan- The trauma plan is currently in the 
review process and will be updated in January 2019. 
 
 

 
 
 
No action items or recommendations.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
Standing. 
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DISCUSSION ACTION/RECOMMENDATION FOLLOW-UP 

 
 

 
Burns – Deferred.  

 

 
  
 
The group will revisit in 2019. 

 
 
 
Deferred.  

5     NEW BUSINESS 
 

Regional Approach for EMS antibiotic administration in 
open fractures – The group discussed the topic and reviewed 
the handouts that were provided via email. All members agree 
that pre-hospital antibiotics should be given. Suggestions were 
made for the group to develop a suggested regional guideline, to 
include: 
 

• How an open fracture is determined 

• Type of antibiotics to be given 

• Correct dosage by weight 
 

 
 
No action items or recommendations. 
More information will be provided as it is 
available.  

 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting.  

   
Next Meeting: 
January 8. 2019 
TBD 

 
 
 

 
 
 

   

 
  
  


